

July 5, 2022

Mr. Ivan D. Butts President National Association of Postal Supervisors 1727 King St., STE 400 Alexandria, VA 22314-2753

## **Certified Mail Tracking Number:** 7020 3160 0002 0327 0847

## Dear Ivan:

This is in further reference to the Postal Service's August 17, 2021, correspondence (enclosed) concerning the deployment of the Single Induction Package Sorter (SIPS) to various mail processing facilities throughout the country.

Below is a list of sites and dates where the SIPS is already installed, the subject list identifies the date installation commenced at that location. For sites where the SIPS is tentatively scheduled to be installed, the subject list identifies the tentative date installation will begin at that location.

SIPS Installation, by site and date of installation:

0	Ybor City, FL PSA	June 18-24
0	Jackson, MS PDC	July 9-15
0	Royal Palm, FL PSA	July 9-15
0	West Valley, AZ PSA	July 9-15
0	Fort Wayne, IN PDC	July 9-15
0	Springfield, MO PDC	July 16-22
0	Jacksonville, FL NDC	July 16-22
0	Las Vegas, NV PSA	July 16-22
0	Busse, IL PDC	July 16-22
0	Saint Louis, MO PSA	July 23-29
0	Norfolk, VA PSA	July 23-29
0	Portland, OR PDC	July 23-29
0	Cedar Rapids, IA Parcel Annex	July 23-29
0	Nashville, TN PSA	July 30-August 5
0	Fayetteville, NC PSA	July 30-August 5
0	Provo, UT PDC	July 30-August 5
0	Detroit, MI PSA	July 30-August 5
0	Columbus, OH FSS Annex	August 6-12
0	Philadelphia, PA PSA	August 6-12
0	Reno, NV PDC	August 6-12
0	Manchester, NH PDC	August 6-12
0	Lexington, KY PDC	August 13-19

0	Trenton, NJ PDC	August 13-19
0	El Paso, TX PDC	August 13-19
0	Southern, ME PDC	August 13-19
0	Montgomery, AL PDC	August 20-26

Please contact Dion Mealy at 202-507-0193 if you have any questions concerning this matter.

Sincerely,

Shannon R. Richardson

Director

Contract Administration (APWU)

Enclosure



August 17, 2021

Mr. Brian J. Wagner President National Association of Postal Supervisors 1727 King Street, Suite 400 Alexandria, VA 22314-2753

Certified Mail Tracking Number: 70203160000203289047

Dear Mr. Wagner:

This is in further reference to the Postal Service's June 30 correspondence (copy enclosed) concerning the deployment of the Single Induction Package Sorter (SIPS) to various Parcel Support Annexes (PSAs) and mail processing facilities throughout the country.

Enclosed is a list of sites where the SIPS is already deployed or is tentatively scheduled to be deployed. For sites where the SIPS is already installed, the subject list identifies the date installation commenced at that location. For sites where the SIPS is tentatively scheduled to be installed, the subject list identified the tentative date installation will begin at that location.

Please contact Mike Faber at 215-432-0613 if you have any questions concerning this matter.

Sincerely,

Shannon R. Richardson

Director

Contract Administration (APWU)

**Enclosures**